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Recognition of Long Service for Former Councillors

The Warren Shire Council proudly recognises the outstanding contributions of two former Councillors, Brett
Williamson and Pauline Serdity, for their long-standing dedication to the community.

Brett Williamson dedicated 26 years of service to the Warren Shire Council, from September 1995 to December
2021. Throughout his tenure, he played a pivotal role in multiple capacities, including serving as Deputy Mayor
from September 2018 until his retirement.

His commitment to the community was reflected in his active involvement across multiple committees and
delegations, including the Showground Racecourse, Sporting and Cultural Centre, Local Emergency
Management and Town Improvement/Promotions, among others. Brett’s contributions have left a lasting
impact on the council’s strategic planning, policy development and local infrastructure improvements.

Pauline Serdity, who served on the Warren Shire Council from September 1999 until December 2021, dedicated
22 years to the community. As Deputy Mayor from September 2010 to September 2016, she contributed to a wide
range of committees and initiatives, including strategic planning, community development and arts and culture.
Pauline's leadership and commitment were instrumental in a number of council projects, reflecting her deep
commitment to the Warren Shire community.

Both former Councillors were presented with awards by Mayor Milton Quigley in a recent ceremony,
acknowledging their significant impact on local governance and community development.

Their unwavering commitment and years of service have left a lasting legacy in the Warren Shire. The Council
extends its deepest gratitude to both Brett Williamson and Pauline Serdity for their tireless efforts and
dedication.
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